
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Please be advised that the Etheridge Shire Council will be 
closed on Friday the 2nd of August for the Etheridge Shire 

Show Holiday. 
 

We apologies for any inconvenience. 
 

For further information please contact Chief Executive 
Officer David Munro on 4079 9005. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

BY ORDER OF THE 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


